
JDPC Curbside Drop-Off & Pick-Up 3-13-2020 

 

To support social distancing and reduce the number of travelers in our lobby, Just Dogs PlayCare 
will have Curbside Drop-Off & Pick-Up beginning Friday, March 13th. Thank you for your patience, 
cooperation, and understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


